
Dear all,  
 
Hampshire Police are running a great media competition, which you might be interested in!  
Your challenge is to create a podcast or YouTube video which will inform people of your age 
about the consequences of carrying a knife and becoming involved in knife crime. There 
are lots of other schools in Hampshire that are taking part. You don’t need a lot of specialist 
equipment. In fact, you can make a really good podcast or video on your ‘phone, tablet or 
laptop. It’s the script that is important. 
  

1. Watch the clip!  
This is a clip produced by last year’s winners, to tell you more about it! 

 
       https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G9qYxl8W9e0 
 

2. Register!  
There is a range of resources you can access, to give you lots of background info- you 
just have to register at www.collaboratedigital.com/register.  Please use your 
Noadswood email address, so they will allow you access. The website advises you 
about free software available online to help you, for editing your video.  
 

3. Get cracking!  

• Inform yourself! 

• Use your imagination!  

• Write a script!  

• Learn or practise your editing skills!  

• Be creative!  

• Have fun! 
  
The deadline for completing the project and submitting your podcasts and videos is going to 
be extended BEYOND the 20th May, so you’ve plenty of time, including Easter, to get involved. 
  
 
Please let Mrs Sullivan know if you are planning on entering. 
(nicola.sullivan@noadswood.hants.sch.uk) 
 

 

😊  GO FOR IT!  😊 
Let’s get some entries in from Noadswood! 
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